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St. Charles Council #2084

Please join me in congratulating our newest brother Knights: Miles Feuerstein, Ezekiel
Rewa, and Jacob Woycehoski who had their exemplification ceremony last Sunday. 
We're thrilled to have you!

A special thank you to all other brothers who have joined us this fraternal year.  Your
commitment to our council and willingness to step up is inspiring those around you.  To
anyone not a brother yet, we'd like to personally invite you as well.  Please let me know if
you have any questions the council or I can answer at 616-916-0143 or
GK2084@mikofc.org.

Kevin Norton
Grand Knight
St. Charles Council 2084
(616) 916-0143
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